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Hello Mr Singleton
 
I am writing to oppose the building of The West Midlands Interchange on the green belt
land near where I live (Coven) and work (Four Ashes).
 
The main reasons are:
 

·       Loss of greenbelt land which is beautiful to look at and home to lots of wildlife
and plants

·       Massive increase in the amount of traffic on local roads that are already very
very busy at peak times and when problems on M6

·       Extra pollution from increased traffic
·       Light and noise pollution which would most certainly be seen and heard from

local villages and would be a massive problem in the evenings
 
Please consider alternative brownfield sites that are available.
 
Regards
Paul Beason.
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